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From the Principal 
 
Primary Principals’ State 
Conference 
Last week I attended the three 
day annual Primary Principal 
Conference in Sydney. I was 

able to hear a fantastic variety of speakers with 
the focus on Leadership. I heard information on 
the latest research in education and leadership 
as well as hear some very inspirational stories 
form extraordinary people. It was also great to 
network with other principals, especially from 
other SSPs. 
 
AECG Meeting 
Last Thursday, the term 4 AECG meeting was 
held at Havenlee School. It was a wonderful 
opportunity to show other teachers (from local 
schools) and AECG members what is 
happening at Havenlee School. A big thank 
you to Karen W who organised the event and 
Vanessa Seymour who cooked her yummy 
chocolate caramel slice to share for afternoon 
tea! 
 
Year 12 Farewell 
Every year the school organises a year 12 
farewell dinner for the leavers of the school. 
This year Declan is the only year 12 student so 
we have decided in collaboration with his 
parents that we will have a farewell lunch for 
him. So on Monday 6 November, I will be 
joining Declan, his parents and his classmates 
and teachers for a good bye lunch in Nowra. 
Declan is a mature school leader and I wish 
him all the best next year. 
 
Katrina Eyland 
School Principal 

Up and Coming Events 

Term 4 Week 5 

7 Nov Hydro 
9 Nov Hydro 
11 Nov Remembrance Day 

Term 4 Week 6 

14 Nov Hydro 
16 Nov Hydro 

 
RAP Awards 

(Really Awesome Person) 
Congratulations to the following students 

who received RAP awards. 
 

1P Martin, Destiny, Cameron, Phoenix 
2P Daniel S, Kiani, Georgia 
3P Kye, Damian, Emme 
4M Emily, Lily, Faith, Harley, Daniel C, 

Jordan, Kaylen 
5M Hayden, Tim M 
6S Jarrad, Joshua G, Shantelle, Grace, 

Charlee, Zeke 
7S Joshua D, Tobias, Eamon, Tim B, 

Dayna, Leilani, Ben, Declan 
 

Canteen News 

 
The school canteen is now opened Tuesday – 

Thursday each week.   
Volunteer helpers always needed and welcome 

call North Nowra Public School 4422 7045. 
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Bandanna Day 2017 
Last Friday Havenlee School recognised 

National Bandanna Day - a day to raise money 
for the wonderful organisation CanTeen. As a 

school we raised $250 through the sale of 
bandannas and gold coin donations made by 
the staff at a morning tea - a fantastic effort! 

A big thankyou to everyone who supported the 
day. 
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Disclaimer: Havenlee School advertises in this column as a service to parents. 
Havenlee School does not endorse, sponsor or accept responsibility for the 
management or organisation of the advertised events or service` 


